June 19, 2020

Mary McCrea

Planning Supervisor, Development Services
435 Ryman Ave.

Missoula, MT 59801

Dear Ms. McCrea,

The Friends of Grant Creek, a long-standing Montana nonprofit, would like to be informed of all
opportunities for public involvement in the proposed rezoning of the reclaimed quarry at 2920 Expo
Parkway.

Our board has voted to support the existing zoning at the quarry and to oppose the proposed rezoning.
We receive mail at P.O. Box 16358, Missoula, MT 59808.

Email can be sent to friendsofgrantcreek@gmail.com.

My home phone is 406 549-0686.

Looking forward to working with you and your staff as the Friends of Grant Creek work to support the
existing zoning at 2920 Expo Parkway.

Thanks,
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Wendell Beardsley, President

Cc: Jordan Hess, Mirtha Becerra

Friends of Grant Creek
PO Box 16358, Missoula, MT 59808
www.friendsofgrantcreek.org



